
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ruben Diaz

Senator Rubén Díaz announces the celebration of “Abrazo Boricua

in New York”

SENATOR RUBEN DIAZ  June 2, 2017

Senator Rubén Díaz announces the celebration of “Abrazo Boricua in New York”

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Senator Rubén Díaz announces the celebration of “Abrazo Boricua in New York”

Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz, in conjunction with New York State Assemblymen Marcos Crespo,

Luis Sepulveda, Victor Pichardo, City Council Member Rafael Salamanca and Senator

Marisol Alcantara will celebrate the Annual “Abrazo Boricua in New York.”



"Abrazo Boricua" is a completely free annual banquet for the first 500 people, and it will take

place at the Eastwood Manor Restaurant, located at 3371 Eastchester Road, Bronx, New York,

on Thursday, June 8, 2017 from 7:00 p.m. to 12:00 a.m. This event will honor the many

contributions that the Puerto Rican community has made for the State and City of New

York .

During this Banquet, Senator Rubén Díaz together with elected officials will be presenting

Proclamations and Recognitions to distinguished members of the Puerto Rican community.

For more information, please call Leila Martinez at 718-991-3161.


